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Date : April 7, 2007

To : M/s Mosart Marble & Mosaic L.L.C.
Attn : Mr. Andreas Iliovits — Managing Director
Project : Private Villa - Al Magam Palace - Al Ain

Letter of Appreciation

Dear Mr. Andreas,

It is with honour and respect I hereby wish to express my profound appreciation for the
commitment shown by your Site Staff and Management at all time during the
Interior Works at the Private Villa for Her Highness Sheikha Fatima Bint Mubarak.

As a result, it is without any doubt a prestigious Project which stands with the highest
possible Quality Standards of executed Marble Works.

Due to continuous growth and prosperity in the U.A.E, as a consequence of wise Leadership
in the Past and Present, it is our duty to ensure the continuation of such with the highest

possible Professionalism and Integrity.

It is therefore my strongest desire to cooperate with M/s Mosart Marble & Mosaic L.L.C
in any future Enterprises.

Sincerely yours,

Walter E.F. Schutte

Client Representative / Project Manager

Foresight Development & Project Management

Tel: + 971 2 644 3888 ~ Fax: +971 2 644 9922 ~P.0. Box: 26536 Abu Dhabi - United Arab Emirates.





